Missing youngsters traced
safe and well say police

Police have confirmed that two
teenagers reported missing from
Edinburgh have been traced safe and
well.

On Monday afternoon officers issued an appeal for information
surrounding the disappearance of 14 year old Ibrahim Krubally
and 15 year old Abraham Njai,

The pair had been last seen in the Gorgie area.
Officers have thanked the public for sharing the appeal.

A spokesperson said: “We are pleased to let you know that
Ibrahim Krubally and Abraham Njai have both been traced safe
and well.

“Many thanks for your help.”
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